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March 6, 2020 
 

IHSAA Statement on COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 
 
The Indiana High School Athletic Association, Inc. is aware of the case of COVID-19 in Marion County, IN that 
was reported this morning. We will continue to monitor the developments and listen to medical experts and if it 
becomes necessary to make adjustments to high school sporting events, we will work with our member schools 
to take every precaution to ensure a healthy and safe environment for everyone involved. 
 
 
*** 
 
 
 
About the Indiana High School Athletic Association, Inc. (IHSAA) 
The IHSAA is a voluntary, not-for-profit organization that is self-supporting without the use of tax monies. Since its founding in 
1903, the Association’s mission has been to provide wholesome, educational athletics for the secondary schools of Indiana. Its 
412 member high schools - public, institutional, parochial and private – pay no annual membership fee or incur entry fees to play 
in the Association’s tournaments. A state tournament series is conducted annually in 22 sports, 10 for girls, 10 for boys and two 
co-ed (unified flag football and unified track and field). A 19-person board of directors, elected by member school principals, 
governs the organization. 
 


